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IMPORTANT NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

We will be MEETING AT THE NEWTON CENTER ROOM 202 for our Dinner Meetings this year.  

On behalf of the Lions of Lakeville, I would like to thank the people of The Lakeville United Methodist 

Church for letting us use their facilities last year. 

 

The Speaker for the September 22 Dinner Meeting will be Richard McCartney.  He and his wife will be 

giving a presentation on the “Angel Food” program.  Come hear how to save money on your food bill. 

 

If you are not on the permanent dinner list and you plan to attend the dinner meeting, please contact 

Lion Jean Barlow at 291-0680 by Sunday, September 20. 

 

Plans are being made for our involvement in the Newton Park Halloween Walk on Saturday, October 24 

from 7-9 pm.  Contact me at 784-3500 or 784-8037 to find out how you can help. 

 

The Lakeville Lions Club annual Community Halloween Party will be held at Newton Center on 

Saturday, October 31.  Lion Larry Ort is again heading up this project.  Thanks, Lion Larry!  More 

details to follow in next month’s newsletter. 

 

A Spaghetti Dinner is being planned for Friday, November 6.  Lion Rose Russell is chairing this event 

and can use your help.  Contact Lion Rose at 784-9094 for details. 

 

We are honored to host the Indiana Lions State Convention Friday Dinner, on April 23, 2010, thanks to 

the efforts of Lions Paul and Rose Russell.  The dinner will be at The Newton Center.  Mark your 

calendar as a reminder to attend.  I will keep you posted. 

 

As we enter the new season, I trust you all are as excited as I am to go to work for Lionism in Lakeville.  

We have many projects planned and many more to plan.  Please don’t wait to be asked to help, ask first!  

Contact me to see how you can help.  See me anytime you have an idea that you think will help the 

Lions.  Remember, this is YOUR club; we need your participation to be successful. 

 

 

Lion Dave Grenert 

Serving You to Serve Others 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Tuesday, September 22, Dinner Meeting – Newton Center 

Saturday, October 10, District Cabinet Meeting – New Paris, IN 

Tuesday, October 13, Board Meeting – Scout Hall 

Saturday, October 24, Halloween Walk – Newton Park 

Tuesday, October 27, Dinner Meeting – Newton Center 

Saturday, October 31, Community Halloween Party – Newton Center 

Friday, November 6, Spaghetti Dinner – Newton Center 

  


